
Warrior Boosters’ Championship level memberships now include 
Warrior Leagues’ family registrations for the 2017 – 2018 school year. 

This includes ALL family members’ students attending Woodlands 
Christian and ALL sports offered by Warrior Leagues. 

To take advantage of this huge discount, you MUST register your 
Championship level membership by September 30, 2017. 

For additional questions, please contact Randy Hollas, 
Director of Athletics at rhollas@twca.net.
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